
September 26th/2013 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

   Your child has expressed interest in participating in a Choir for students in Grades 3, 4 

and 5 at Coquitlam River Elementary. Rehearsals are scheduled on Thursdays between  

8:00am-8:45am, in the Music Room. Our first rehearsal will start on Thursday, Oct. 3rd at 

8:00am, in the Music Room. 

  Students are asked to arrive promptly for these practices. Students are required to 

bring a separate choir duo tang for choir music, preferably in black or a dark colour, with 

their name on it, which will be kept in the music room for rehearsals. Students may attend 

two initial practices to determine if they want to join the choir. After a decision has been 

made, students are expected to attend practices for the term. Involvement in the choir is 

also contingent upon demonstration of appropriate student behaviour. All students who 

consistently participated in the choir practices and events will be eligible for a Choir 

Reward at the end of the school year. 

   Interested students are asked to please hand in the tear off completed form to me. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours truly, 

Monica Tepes 

===================================================================================== 

  

  I give my child________________________________in Grade_____Div._____ 

                                      (please print full name) 

permission to join Coquitlam River Elementary School Choir for the 2013/2014 school year. 

____________________________                                            ________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature                                                                             Email       

____________________________                                              _________________________ 

                   Home phone                                                                                  Cell phone 

    



 

 

 


